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Hello & welcome to another PHPA newsletter   

On behalf of the committee I would like to welcome all of our new members and their Pintos. 

Hopefully we will see some of you out and about over the season. The show season is in full 

swing with many members attending a variety of events, well done to everyone who has been 

out showing/ competing with their Pintos. The Point Score officer will be kept busy with the 

results coming in. 

Don’t forget – our financial year ends July 31. This means that membership renewals are 

due… the renewal form is up on the website for the 2015 – 2016 season. The Hi Point 

Nomination form (which includes the order slip for a result book) and the Amateur Owner 

Application form are also on the website – these will need to be renewed for the new season. 

The committee also wishes to remind all members that our Rules & Regulations, Code of 

Conduct etc are to be observed at all times when attending any event as a PHPA member – if 

you don’t have copies of these on hand they are available on the website and can be emailed 

to you if required. Please make sure you are familiar with the rules. 

Anyone registering Pintos with us may now email their photos directly to the Registrar. 

PLEASE make sure the photos you send are clear - we will still require 2 separate photos of 

each side of your Pinto as well as a clear head shot and hind end shot. 

Some of the photos the Registrar has received in the past are less than ideal; please have 

your Pinto standing square for pics, heads in buckets does NOT count for a head shot; all 

ears, legs, tail etc must be visible thanks. Please try to have your Pinto well presented with a 

simple background - your registration photo won't look so great with a shed full of machinery, 

old car bodies and so showing in the background. 

You may also email other paperwork directly to the Secretary BUT you must still post the 

originals for our records, this INCLUDES copies of all Direct Deposit payments. 

THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE  WISHES TO NOTIFY MEMBERS THAT THE PHPA WILL NO 

LONGER ACCEPT PAYMENTS VIA CHEQUE or MONEY ORDER - EFFECTIVE 1 AUG 2015 

This will eliminate the risk of chq’s going missing in the post or waiting until there are 

sufficient chq’s etc to bank. Thank you to all members for taking note of this change  

The Championship Show Program and Entry forms are ONLINE – head over to the website to 

download the program, entry form, competitor’s waiver and horse health dec. Entries close 14 

August – REMEMBER – you must be a current (2015 – 2016) financial member so get your 

membership renewals in ASAP !! 

Training Clinic 11 July…. After a positive response initially forms have been slow to come in, 

if you wish to come along to this informal training day please send in your form   

Sandie Johnson 

 



 

 

MEMBERSHIPS ARE DUE FOR RENEWAL ON OR BEFORE 

31ST JULY 2015. 

CURRENT MEMBERS WISHING TO SHOW THEIR PINTOS AFTER 31 JULY 2015 WILL NEED TO 

SEND A RENEWAL FORM (YOU MUST BE A 2015 -2016 FINANCIAL MEMBER FOR THE 2015 

CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW OR TO SHOW AT ANY OTHER COMPETITION) 

HI POINT NOMINATIONS FOR PINTOS, YOUTH, AMATEUR OWNER ARE 

ALSO DUE FROM 1ST AUG 2015 

ALL FORMS ARE DOWNLOADABLE AND ARE AVAILABLE ON THE 

WEBSITE 



THE 2015 CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW PROGRAM IS NOW 

AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE AS ARE THE NOMIATION 

FORMS & COMPETITORS WAIVER 

http://www.pintohorseandponyassn.com/championship-

show-2015 

TO KEEP UP TO DATE WITH SHOW INFORMATION HEAD 

ON OVER TO OUR EVENTS PAGE ON FACE BOOK – 

https://www.facebook.com/events/826500544102324/ 

 

 

http://www.pintohorseandponyassn.com/championship-show-2015
http://www.pintohorseandponyassn.com/championship-show-2015
https://www.facebook.com/events/826500544102324/


 

 



 

 



I WOULD LIKE TO SAY “THANK YOU” TO OUR SPONSORS 

SO FAR…….. 

          

 

 
 

         

 

   

AND THANKS TO:  

KYLIE BARKER                 

(and ROGER  ) 



 

 
 

 
ALL SHOW ENQUIRIES ARE TO BE DIRECTED TO  

 
SANDIE JOHNSON 0448434142 or SANDSJ@bigpond.com 

 
PLEASE POST ALL ENTRIES TO: 

 

Show Secretary, 
P.O. Box 457, 

BEAUDESERT, QLD.  4285 

 
Payment made by Internet Banking  - please use the following details: 

Bank: Westpac   BSB: 034-605   ACC: 155190 

Please make sure you post a copy of your bank deposit receipt – no receipt > no acceptance of entry 

 
Definitely no refunds without a vet certificate 
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